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New Date for Ballymurn 5k Fun Run 

A new date has been set for our school 5k Fun Run, following its weather related cancellation. It will 

now take place on Sunday, May 18th at 12pm. We thank Think Print and Design for their kind donation 

of signs for our run. 

 

Grandparents' Day 

Grandparents' Day will take place on Wednesday, February 5th. Grandparents and families are invited 

to mass at 10.15am in the church, and then back to the school for tea. The Parents' Association are 

kindly looking after refreshments on the day. 

 

Child Safeguarding Statement - Our Child Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment is available 

on our school website, or a copy can be acquired by the school. The Designated Liaison Person (DLP) in 

Ballymurn NS is Ms. Emer O’Gorman and the Deputy DLP is Ms. Chloe Ormonde. If you have any 

concerns regarding child protection, please contact the DLP, or in her absence, the Deputy DLP. 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 February 3rd- Bank Holiday – School Closed 

 February 5th – Grandparents Day Mass 10.15am  

 February 10th-14th School Book Fair 

 February 12th – 2nd & 3rd Class indoor hurling blitz Blackwater GAA indoor arena 

 February 20th & 21st – Midterm break – School closed 

 February 26th – 4th Class indoor hurling blitz Blackwater GAA indoor arena 

 

Book Fair February 10th – 14th 

We will host a Scholastic Book Fair in the school this month. The children will be able to browse and 

purchase any books on offer during each school day. Scholastic will then make a large donation in the 

form of class novels back to the school. A certain amount of each book will be available for purchase 

from the book fair and if they sell out the book will be ordered. Further information for parents can 

be found by clicking on this link https://bookfairs.scholastic.ie/bookcases  
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